
Canteen Visit  
Happiness is ….. 

Watching kids enjoying ice-cream 

Our nursery tiny tots were taken for their first outing to the canteen 
on 6th May, 2017. On their way they crossed the Principal’s office, 
Auditorium, Play area and the big swimming pool. The fun filled tour 
ended with refreshing ice creams on a hot summer day at the 
canteen.  









 


